
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:43:02 PM

 Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 6:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Koye Oyerinde

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please note that I and people like me are already struggling to pay gas bills as things are. We need the protection of
government as by its nature gas companies do not have competition to protect consumers from incessant price
increases.

-- Attachment --
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